
SOS2024
Conference:
NASHIA POSTER PRESENTATIONS
The National Association of State Head Injury Administrators invites students
and emerging researchers to submit a poster presentation for the annual
State of the States in Brain Injury Conference in Eugene, OR on September
17, 2024. Applications for submission will be accepted until August 23, 2024.  
Applicants will be notified by August 30, 2024 if selected.

Serving as the leading source of information for state employees
supporting public brain injury programs, NASHIA provides
information on national trends and best practices to federal
agencies, state and national associations, and brain injury partners
across the country. Visit our website: nashia.org

The research poster presentations will be displayed during the conference reception.
Accepted applicants will be available to discuss their proposals in person. Poster
presentations can cover any research project related to the field of brain injury.  
Submissions will be voted on during the conference by attendees and a winning
submission will be selected. Poster presentation titles and presenters will be listed in the
conference app and the selected winner will be featured on the NASHIA website.
Presentations must be in English.

HOW TO SUBMIT: complete the application by August 23, 2024. 
Cost is $50 for accepted presentations and includes one 2024 NASHIA Student or Associate
Membership until 12/31/24

Detailed guidelines will be sent to approved applicants. Requirements will include:
Presentation of work on poster foam board (Easels will be provided.)
A brief bio and photo
A completed vested interest form  

QUESTIONS? 
mcrowley@nashia.org

INVEST IN YOUR CAREER:

Market your research
Enhance the brain injury field
Gain professional recognition

Network with peers
Build your CV

AATTENDANCE NOT REQUIRED BUT ENCOURAGED. IF YOU WISH TO
ATTEND PART OR ALL OF THE CONFERENCE, ADDITIONAL REGISTRATION 

IS REQUIRED. EVENT REGISTRATION HERE. 

http://www.nashia.org/
https://form.jotform.com/241554630324147
mailto:mcrowley@nashia.org
https://www.nashia.org/sos2024

